
Pupils from HMO represented the school in a bowling         
competition at Ten Pin Bowling, Clifton Moor. The  
children showed fantastic skills knocking down lots of 
skittles, even some strikes! The competition included 
various schools in North Yorkshire and the pupils at 
HMO came 2nd winning silver medals each. The   
children represented our school beautifully and       
enjoyed a fun filled morning of sport.  
Great team work HMO! 

Thank you to all the Y6 parents who attended our Lea Green meetings this 

week. It was a lovely opportunity to share the memories from previous years 

to encourage you all to give consent for the visit. As we begin to plan our 

fundraising opportunities to help keep the cost of the trip down, please can 

all families let us know if they have a contact that may sponsor a pupil on 

the trip. We have a letter available, so please let Gemma Scoreby know if 

you’d like one.  

 

Next week is a busy one with our Makaton Level 1 parents session on     

Tuesday, and our performances on Thursday and Friday. If you haven't    

already, please RVSP via the care diary to help us prepare for our seating 

arrangements.  

  

A big well done to our sporting stars who represented the school on      

Monday at Ten Pin Bowling! Enjoy the photographs below. You were   

amazing!  

 

We missed our NHS school nurses on Wednesday and Thursday, 

thank you to all staff for their support during this disruption.  

 

                                                    Hob Moor Oaks go Bowling 

Olivia  

 

Headteacher Update  

Diary Dates 

January 

24th Makaton Level 1 for         

parents/carers—FULLY BOOKED! 

 

26th School Production  

 

27th School Production 

 

February 

3rd NSPCC Number Day 

 

March 

1st-3rd Lea Green Group 1 

 

3rd HMO World Book Celebration  

(National 2nd) 

 

16th Mother’s Day open afternoon 

 

21st/22nd Parents Evening 

 

31st Easter Eggstravganza! 



 

                  James for all the time and effort spent on developing the 

visual effects for our school performances. We are so excited to see it 

all come together!  

 Happy Birthday this week to:  

Joey, Lucas & Peter 

Becky Thompson, hairdresser, is available to come 

into school on Friday 24th February 

and  Friday 31st March. Please update 

the care diary to inform class teams if 

you have arranged a haircut.  Contact 

Becky on 07793432898 (£8.00 per cut) 

 

Friday 3rd February 
Take part in Dress up for Digits and 

have a fun-filled day of maths activities 
and games, while raising money to 

support our services such  as Speak 
out Stay safe and Childline. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/charity-fundraising/schools-fundraising-ideas/number-day/form/

